
14th February 2025 

Thank you to everybody who has donated to Mrs Dowell’s sisters fundraiser. They are 
very grateful to you helping towards their worthy cause.  

Mad Science club starts on Monday 24th February at 3:15pm  - 4:15pm. If you have 

signed your child up to the club please remember they will finish at 4:15pm on Monday.  

Spring Half Term Holiday: 

School closes today at 3:15pm for the half term holiday and we will return on Monday 

24th February at 8:45am. Have a lovely week. 

World Book Day Lunch:  

There will be a special lunch to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 6th March. Please 

phone the office to book If your child is currently a packed lunch. Thank you 

Coffee morning:  

We are holding a coffee morning to celebrate the start of Ramadan. 

In school on Wednesday, 26th February, 9-10am. Everyone welcome! 




